
 
 
 
 
June 22nd, 2010 
 
P Athavale 
Placental Analytics LLC 
93 Colonial Ave 
Larchmont 
10538 NY 
United States 
 
 
Dear Dr Athavale 
 
I congratulate you on the high quality of your abstract “Villous Structural Study Based on Multilevel 
Registration”, submitted for presentation at the International Federation of Placenta Associations 2010 
meeting. We will be pleased to see you at meeting, which will be held jointly with SLIMP (the 
Sociedad Latino-Americano para las Interacciones Materno-Placentarias) in Santiago, Chile 19-22 
October 2010.  
 
You have been chosen by the Program Committee to receive a National Institutes of Health (NIH) 
Travel Award for Early Career Researchers.  The Award consists of $US 600 towards the cost of your 
travel and accommodation to the meeting. This will be sent to you following submission of the original 
receipts for your travel and accommodation after the conference to Dr Leslie Myatt, University of 
Texas Health Science Center San Antonio, who administers the NIH funding for this award. Detailed 
instructions about reimbursement will be given to you in Santiago. Your award will be recognized at a 
presentation at the Gala Dinner on the evening of October 22, 2010 which you should plan to attend.   
 
Please register to attend via the conference website http://www.ifpaconference.org . The conference 
hotel is the Crowne Plaza which can be found by following this link 
http://www.crowneplaza.cl/ingles/index.asp. 
 
We thank you for sharing your research with our regular and Early Career Researcher delegates.  
 
Sincerely yours, 

                   
Luis Sobrevia, PhD     Leslie Myatt PhD 
Scientific Program Chair, IFPA 2010 
 
Cellular & Molecular Physiology Laboratory 
Medical Research Centre (CIM) 
School of Medicine, Pontificia Universidad Católica de Chile,  
PO Box 114-D, Santiago, Chile 
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